
Congratulations French students ! 

A Video Cultural Exchange Program has been organized by the French Cultural Society, 

India in collaboration with Collège  Europa Montémellier, Rhône-Alpes, France.  In this 

event students will be shortlisted on basis of a written test and interview. They will then be 

paired up with French students and an extensive video cultural exchange program will be 

held wherein the students of India and France will share with each other, at least one video 

every week, for two months. Each video will be made about a topic related to their culture. 

We are very proud to announce that amongst 25 students All India, Four of our Sanskriti 

students have been selected for this extensive video cultural exchange program.  

We would like to congratulate the following students: 

Chitralekha Venkatesh- VIII C 

Ishan  Sethi  IX F 

Sagarika Srivastava –XII G 

Mannat Sawney XI D 

Heartiest Congratulations to you once again and hope you have an enriching program . 

 

 

 


